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ECB statement: Recreational cricket

"The England and Wales Cricket Board (ECB) along with the nation’s cricket
players are keen to see the imminent and safe return of our sport at
recreational level and have been working hard with Government to achieve
this.

"We believe that cricket is a non-contact sport, with very low risks of
exposure, and that it can be played as safely as many other activities being
currently permitted. It is our strong desire to work with Government to see
the return of recreational cricket on or around 4th July, as they continue to
lift other restrictions more broadly across society.



"We are heartened that the Government has already permitted the return of
other ball sports, including tennis and basketball, and we are sure that our

interpretation of the risks around ball transmission is consistent with these
other games.

"We can confirm that any guidance we share with the game will include
directions on how to mitigate any risk from handling the ball as we continue
to prioritise the health and safety of the cricket family in all our decision-
making.”
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